



1101 Medical Center Boulevard Marrero, LA 70072 (504) 347-5511

July 19, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office Robert A. Taft Laboratories Mail Stop C34 4676 Columbia Parkway Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear NIOSH,

Comments on the proposed changes in the types of Respirators available for the protection of Health Care Workers from TB:

The issues of TB control in the Health Care setting has become a major concern of Health Care Workers in the 1990's. The HEPA filter respirator for worker protection not only limits our selection for respirator protection, but is also limits our economic flexibility as well. At the present time we, the Infection Control Practitioners, throughout the U.S. are in a state of uncertainty when it comes to TB Control. The idea of new testing and certification procedures may broaden our range of selectability, it seems to be a good idea, making it more practical and economical all around for the Health Care Worker and the Health Care Facility involved.

Thank you.

Sincerely.

ons-Dynn Kni/BN/ICN Sammi Jones-Dyson, RN, BSN

Infection Control Nurse

David M. Smith, F.A.C.H.E. President/CEO

Board of Directors:

Gary V. Hamilton

Charles J. D. Gerrets Vice-Chairman

Philip S. DeAmore Secretary-Treasurer

Richard L. Bagnetto, M.D. Frank C. DiVincenti, M.D. Tom K. Farris, M.D. Arthur J. Franz, III, O.D. Byron L. Lee B. H. Miller, Jr. John Nicholson Stanton W. Salathe Jerome S. Verges, Jr.

JUL 22 1994